AN EARLY COLLEGE DISTRICT mem—

BROWNSVILLE

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

April 12, 2024

Subject: Notification of Consolidation of Schools, School Renaming Committee, and Timeline
Dear Brownsville ISD Parents/Guardians,

As a valued parent of our community, we are writing to inform you about an important decision regarding your child's
education. Due to recent funding challenges from the state, the Board of Trustees made the difficult decision to consolidate
certain schools, including the one your child currently attends.

We want to assure you that our top priority is to provide the best possible educational experience for your child during this
transition period. Our district is committed to supporting your child and your family throughout this transition. We will
provide resources and any necessary assistance to help your child adjust to their new school environment.

e Consolidation Plan, School Renaming Committee, and Timeline: We will be organizing a School Renaming
Committee, Orientation Sessions, Open Houses, Meet and Greets and Student Tours to provide you with more
details about the transition process, introduce you to the faculty and staff at the new school, and address any
concerns you may have.

o April:
* Notification to parents regarding renaming of school
* Selection of School Renaming Committee
* Nominations in writing by general public for school renaming
* School Renaming Committee Meeting
o May (After STAAR Testing):
®* Schedule Orientation Sessions including Open Houses, Meet and Greets, and Student Tours; details
are forthcoming
*  Written notice of School Renaming Committee recommendation
o June:
® School Renaming Committee recommendation to Board of Trustees
* Staff Engagement Event with Welcoming Ceremony
o August:
= 9% _ Meet the Teacher
= 12% — First Day of School

We encourage open communication between parents, students, teachers, and administrators during this time. We are here
to support you every step of the way and believe that by working together as a community, we can make this transition as
smooth as possible for your child and family.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Respectfully[ # %Af/?

éﬁ Jests H. Chavez

Superintendent of Schools
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